Prag	ue				

## DEAR PARENTS,

in connection with the development of the situation of coronavirus spread, please pay increased attention to your health, child's health and symptoms of the disease.

Especially, if you have returned from abroad, seek medical help in the case of illnesses, ensure a quarantine, if necessary.

I hereby appeal to our mutual trust and good cooperation and your perception of the need for increased caution and a responsible approach to protecting the health of both children and adults.

It is the kindergarten's duty to ensure a healthy environment for all children and employees and to protect their safety.

<u>Information from the Ministry of Health on the situation regarding coronavirus for schools</u> and parents:

- If the child has difficulty and was in the area with the disease occurrence call the Regional Hygiene Station .....
- If the child has difficulties and was not in the area with the disease occurrence
  call your pediatrician
- If the child has no difficulties and was in the area with the disease occurrence call the advice line of the National Institute of Public Health ......

We will also inform you through the bulletin boards and the school website.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
Headmaster
Thank you for your helpfulness and responsibility!